
 

January 29, 2019 

Guaranteed Trade-in Program Update related to the Valve Spring Recall (WTY-84):  

Models affected: 

• 2012-2013 Impreza 

• 2013 Crosstrek 

• 2013 BRZ 

Program Change: Retailers have the option to conduct the recall repair prior to 

selling the vehicle to SOA or immediately selling the vehicle to SOA without the 

recall repair being completed.  
 

If a GTP vehicle impacted by the above recall is traded in, note the following 

change to the GTP program: 

The Retailer has 45 days to submit the completed package documentation to GTP 

headquarters. 

 
Note: These changes to the GTP program apply only to vehicles impacted by the WTY-84 

Recall.  All other GTP program rules remain in effect and unchanged. 

 

If you have any questions regarding GTP, please contact your District Sales Manager, 

Zone/Distributor office or call GTP HQ at 1-888-228-3181 option 1. 


